
June 20, 2007 

Melanie Rasmussen, Chief 
Bureau of Radiological Health 
Iowa Department of Public Health 
Lucas Office Building - 5th Floor 
321 East 12th Street 
Des Moines, IA 50319 

Dear Ms. Rasmussen: 

We have reviewed the proposed changes to the Iowa regulations Iowa Radiation Machines and 
Radioactive Materials Rules received by our office on June 6, 2007. These regulations were 
reviewed by comparison to the equivalent Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) rules in 10 
CFR Parts 34 and 35 and the requirements of the one amendment identified in the enclosed 

/procedures/sa200.pdf
/procedures/sa201.pdf
http://www.hsrd.ornl.gov/nrc/rulemaking.htm
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If you have any questions regarding the comments, the compatibility and health and safety 
categories, or any of the NRC regulations used in the review, please contact Kathleen 
Schneider, State Regulation Review Coordinator at 301-415-2T20 (email: kxs@nrc.gov) or 
Monica Orendi at 301-415-3938 (email: mlo1@nrc.gov). 

Sincerely,athleen Sincerely,athl4en 

















 


